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YOUNG PEOPLE’S ADVISORY GROUP	Comment by Stalford, Helen: Paul do you have a YPAG logo? I thought you had something a bit fancy done? 
Terms of Reference
The University of Liverpool Young People’s Advisory Group (YPAG) was set up in June 2018 to provide feedback and advice on different aspects of research carried out at the University. 
Membership of the Reference group
There are approximately 20 young people in the YPAG from a range of different social, economic, ethnic, gender, nationality and disability backgrounds. The members are usually aged between 13 and 19 years old, but occasionally we consult with young children. 
What will the YPAG do? 
Each meeting will involve discussion of any research ethics/methods questions on a range of different research projects A maximum of 2 projects will be considered at each meeting, with an opportunity for the researcher to meet and discuss their work directly with the young people. You will receive a short summary of the project and up to 3 questions  that the researcher wants to ask you before the meeting. 
When will the YPAG meet?
The YPAG usually meets once or twice a month online (via zoom). Occasionally you will meet face-to-face, depending on the nature of the project or event. You will be invited to join a WhatsApp group and will receive updates about meetings.
WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT FROM US?
· We will keep any personal information that you share with us confidential (name/address/disability etc.); 
· We will show you respect, discuss each project in a way that you can understand, and listen carefully to your views.
· We will pay you for your time (currently we pay £10 per our in the form of an amazon voucher
· We will help you grow in confidence and give you the opportunity to learn about all sorts of new issues and learn more about the University. 

WHAT WE EXPECT FROM YOU?
· We expect you to show respect to us and to others in the group in the way that we speak to and about one another;
· We expect you to show up on time, read any information we send you in advance, and take an active part in discussions;
· We expect you to keep any information about each other and the projects you discuss confidential;
· We expect you to tell us if you are worried or upset about anything and we will do our best to resolve it. 
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